
From: Lisa A. Schwanewede [mailto:las@angelolaw.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 10:05 AM 
To: Seiler, Jack; Jack Seiler 

Cc: Thomas P. Angelo 
Subject: RE: American Land Ventures\ Granvil Tracy 

 
Dear Mr. Seiler, 

 

On behalf of Tom Angelo, please find attached the proposed reference letter for American 

Land Ventures / Granvil Tracy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa A. Schwanewede 
Senior Executive Assistant  

515 East Las Olas Boulevard, Suite 850 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301  

Telephone: (954) 766-9930  
Facsimile: (954) 766-9937  

Email: las@angelolaw.com 

Web Site: www.angelolaw.com  

NOTE: The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information. Although 
this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might 
affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the 
recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by Angelo & Banta, 
P.A. for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.  

 
 

 

 

From: Thomas P. Angelo  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 6:25 AM 

To: Seiler, Jack 
Cc: Jack Seiler; Lisa A. Schwanewede 

Subject: Re: American Land Ventures\ Granvil Tracy 

 

No, I can whip something up and send it over to you today Jack. I appreciate you doing this as 

will Granvil. I am out of the office on vacation this week but will dictate something to Lisa and 

ask her to email something to both addresses if that is ok with you.  

 

Best regards,  

Tom  

Sent from my iPhone 
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On Jun 23, 2014, at 12:19 PM, "Seiler, Jack" <jseiler@sszrlaw.com> wrote: 

I like Granville and his real estate projects and developments, and I will gladly sign a letter of 

reference if our City Attorney approves the specific language. 

 

Do you have a proposed reference letter ready for review? 

 

Thanks 

 

On Monday, June 23, 2014, Thomas P. Angelo <tpa@angelolaw.com> wrote: 

Good morning Jack. My client Granvil Tracy had requested that I ask you for a letter of 

reference on behalf of the city Of Fort Lauderdale regarding his successful development of the 

three phases of New River Village. As you are probably aware, New River phase one was the 

first large scale residential development on the New River and paved the way for many others 

and encouraged confined redevelopment in the downtown corridor. The letter can be addressed 

"To whom it may concern" and can be forwarded either to my attention or directly to Granvil 

Tracy at gtracy@ameriland.com. Please let me know if you have any questions and of you can 

comply with this request. 

 

Best regards, 

Tom 
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